Woodlief receives award



Submitted

At the May meeting of Cobblestone Community Watch, Edward Woodlief received an award, which read "In Appreciation of your years of Support and Service to our Community Watch-Thank You-Cobblestone Community Watch". Woodlief is the president of the Kittrell Community Watch, which is in proximity to the Cobblestone area and is very supportive in the efforts of each community watch. The award was presented by Bernice Price, a member of Cobblestone Community Watch and is an extraordinary participant of each program in every way possible.